## Memorandum

**To:** Parking Utility Board

CC:

From: Art Fahey – Director La Crosse Center

**Date:** 5/12/2014

**Re:** Request for parking cards for the La Crosse Center Staff in the La Crosse Center Ramp

This is a request from the La Crosse Center Director of the Parking Utility Board to provide <u>14 parking access cards</u> for the full time staff of the La Crosse Center. These cards would be <u>24/7</u>, <u>but not reserved parking spaces</u> within the La Crosse Center Ramp.

Parking for the Center staff would be on a first come first serve bases within the La Crosse Center Ramp.